
INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT #139
RUSH CITY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

RUSH CITY, MN 55069

NOTICE OF GARBAGE REMOVAL QUOTES

Notice is hereby given, that Independent School District No. 139, Rush City, Minnesota, will receive
quotes for the supplying of garbage removal for the School District No. 139, for the period from July 1,
2022 to June 30, 2023, according to the specifications and conditions which may be obtained from our
website at www.rushcity.k12.mn.us under District – School Board – Bids/Quotes, or by contacting the
office of the Superintendent at PO Box 566, 51001 Fairfield Avenue, Rush City, Minnesota, 55069. 
Quotes shall be submitted in form and manner contained in the specifications and the conditions, which
are adopted by reference, in this invitation for quotes.  Quotes must be received in the office of the
Superintendent of Schools at the above listed address or via email to nsorgert@rushcity.k12.mn.us, no
later than May 9, 2022 at 11:00 a.m. at which time the quotes will be reviewed.  On Thursday, May 19,
2022 at 5:30 pm, the School Board will meet to evaluate the quotes and act thereon.

Quotes for refuse removal should be from a provider that would regularly service the area. The district
intends to recycle waste where feasible and quotes should include recycling containers placed
throughout the interior of the Elementary and High School.

Approved covered containers must be furnished at all sites.

The quote must also include removal as required during holiday and summer vacation periods that occur
during the school year. The summer garbage removal requires sufficient approved covered containers at
each site and to empty containers as often as required.

The school district reserves the right to accept, reject, or waive any informality of any quote and to make
an award for refuse removal which is deemed most favorable and advantageous to the school district. 

If further information is desired, interested persons should contact Nathan Sorgert, Facilities
Manager/Accounts Payable at 320-358-1393 or nsorgert@rushcity.k12.mn.us.

Dated:  April 21, 2022

Kristin Papke, Clerk
Independent School District #139
Rush City, MN  55069

Publication Dates – April 28 and May 5, 2022
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